
24th June 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 

This week we have been creating and copy structures, using our knowledge of shape and work-
ing together in teams. We have also been using watercolours to paint and retelling stories. 

 
 
 

 

Bikes 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

 
 
 
 

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/3reI9aKk/ZRy7pPf0
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/LWf8Fn59/0hBNwmn5
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/xlqjlTIo/cshvNYJK


Next week in Reception 

Literacy  
We will read the story ‘There’s a 
Rang-Tang in my Bedroom’ and 
learning about how we can protect 
orangutans. We will be writing 
letters to ask big companies to stop 
using palm oil and making posters 
to make people aware of how they 
can help. 

Maths 
Next week we will be subtracting numbers. We 
will be playing different games and singing 
songs where we count backwards to help us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning 
these words: 

 
feeling              palm oil  

 
protest 

 
destroy           question  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will be learning about our new topic, 
‘Caring for Our Planet’. We will learn about 
seasons and how this impacts the growth of 
flowers. We will also learn that flowers are 
good for the bees. 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be painting observational pictures of 
our wildflowers. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 
On Tuesday 12th July at 9am there will be a 
Reception to Year 1 meeting for parents in the 
EYFS KS1 hall. It would be great to see as many 
of you as possible there. 


